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	Purpose/Objective:  This document provides a draft “Working Document Towards a Preliminary Draft Revision of Recommendation ITU-R M.2092-1.” 

	
Abstract:  Since the publication of Recommendation ITU-R M.2092-1, manufacturers have begun to implement this recommendation and conducted many beta and interoperability tests.  During the testing, some ambiguities, inconsistencies, and errors were identified. This document is a result of a multi-country effort to improve this recommendation. 






